
                                     TOWN OF LAKE PARK: 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED ZONING TEXT AMENDMENT   
  

Please take Notice and be advised that the Town of Lake Park is proposing to amend its Code 

of Ordinances pertaining to home occupations, to allow for a greater range of uses subject to 

various performance standards to insure residential character is maintained. This amendments, 

proposed to be adopted by the ordinance below, are necessary to be consistent with State 

Statute 559.955 “Home-based businesses; local government restrictions”. 

 
ORDINANCE NO. ______-22 

 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE TOWN COMMISSION OF THE TOWN OF LAKE PARK, 
FLORIDA, AMENDING CHAPTER 78, ARTICLE  V OF THE TOWN OF LAKE PARK’S 
CODE OF ORDINANCES BY REPEALING SECTION 78-151, ENTITLED “HOME 
OCCUPATIONS”  AND REPLACING IT WITH A NEW SECTION 78-151 ENTITLED 
“HOME-BASED BUSINESSES”;  PROVIDING FOR THE AMENDMENT OF TABLE 
78-1 CONTAINED IN CHAPTER 78, ARTICLE III, SECTION 78-70 AND SECTION 78-
78 OF   THE TOWN OF LAKE PARK’S CODE OF ORDINANCES TO DELETE THE 
TERM HOME OCCUPATIONS AND REPLACING IT WITH THE TERM HOME-BASED 
BUSINESSES; PROVIDING FOR CODIFICATION; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; 
AND PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE.   

 

 
TWO PUBLIC HEARINGS WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS: 

LAKE PARK PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD  

 Monday, November 7, 2022, immediately following the Historic Resources Board meeting at 

6:30 pm, or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard. 

LAKE PARK TOWN COMMISSION – First Reading 

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 6:30 pm or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard. 

All Hearings will be held in the Town Commission Chambers, located in Town Hall, 535 

Park Ave., Lake Park, FL 33403 

BE ADVISED: ALL DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE.  Please refer to the Town 

website and agendas for the most up to date items being presented or call 561-881- 

3320.” 

For additional information, or to review any documents related to the proposal described herein, 

please call the Community Development Department at 561-881-3320, ext. 325. 

 
If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Planning & Zoning Board or Town 
Commission with respect to the hearings, they will need a record of the proceedings and for such 
purpose may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record 
includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. For additional 
information, please contact Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk at 561-881-3311. 
 

Vivian Mendez, Town Clerk 
  
PUB Friday, October 28, 2022   
 


